
Jody. hodgson00 
replied 
Wed, 29 May 2024 at 4:35 PM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
I have requested some bank statements. I do see that we started that campaign way closer to the 
amount we started 2024 with minus some bank no activity charges. I have no idea how I reported it 
incorrectly. I cannot fix without the records from the bank, so I will have to wait for that. 
 
 
The email for the last campaign is no longer a contact as I have passed on the role of treasurer. So 
this will be the only email to contact me. 
 
Also, I do not have access to the old OCRA software nor do I have that computer anymore, so I am 
going to need to request those files that show all the reporting for that 2018 campaign. Please send 
that request to whoever can help with that. It was obviously a mistake and the wrong amount was 
listed.  
 
Thanks, 
Jody Hodgson  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13066295232

